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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 

To:  The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

Re:  25-Year Licence proposed for Point Lepreau 

  

Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

  

I urge you not to grant a 25-year operating licence for the Point Lepreau nuclear generating 
station.  This would set an alarming precedent in light of the facility’s many past technical 
problems and costly shutdowns and repairs.   

  

For 19 years, I have lived near the Bay of Fundy in Saint John.  I am part of a citizens group 
concerned about the adequacy of emergency planning and awareness about emergency 
response.  In general, I am concerned about radioactive nuclear energy and nuclear waste.  I 
am also concerned about ways climate change may impact the Lepreau facility. 

  

I encourage you to provide more frequent such opportunities for members of the public to 
voice our concerns about Point Lepreau. 

  

Sincerely, 

Roma De Robertis 

Fwd: Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02
Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
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